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Term 6 Week 4 July 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Well, a week like this certainly reminds you that Covid is still very much 
within our community. I am, however pleased that the school family 
effected have not had serious symptoms. I must thank all of you for your 
patience, understanding and kind words towards those effected and also 
towards the Mundella Team. 
 
It is often hard to appreciate the significant additional effort needed and 
considerable changes that have to be made when Covid occurs within a 
school. The amazing team at Mundella never cease to find the extra energy 
needed to keep things together and promote the best opportunities for 
our pupils. 
 
There may well yet be other changes to arrangements but I am in no doubt 
that you too will recognise that these are always thought through, made in 
the best interests of the pupils and are intended to gain the best possible 
outcomes. 
 
With your ongoing calm and caring support, kind words and gestures and 
positive outlook I am in no doubt that we will continue to be the best that 
we can be for those that are most important . . . our children. 
 
Have a great weekend 
 
Mr F. E. Westmorland 

Notes 

 

- Breakfast Club will be available 

to all children completely free of 

charge from September at 

8:00am each morning. It will be 

based in their class and a 

breakfast will be provided- 

cereal, bagels and fruit. 

- Year 5 Camp Out is on Friday 

16th July. Please hand the 

consent slip in and make the 

payment of £7 by Wednesday 7th 

July. 

-Summer Club and Springboard 

Club have limited spaces left, 

please return the consent slip as 

soon as possible if you would like 

your child to attend.  

Payment System 
 

We will be moving to a new payment system called Pupil Asset from 
September. Login details for the app will be sent out in September. 

 
In the meantime it is very important that all dinner arrears are 

cleared before the summer holidays begin on the 21st July as the old 
payment system will no longer be in use from this date.  

 
If you have any issues with making payments then please contact the 

office and ask to speak to Mrs Milton. 

Mun Fun Run 
 

The Mundella Fun Run will now 
take place on Thursday 8th July 

(instead of 9th July) at the school 
field. Unfortunately Year 1 will 
be unable to take part due to 

their bubble closure. 
More information with timing 

will follow next week. 
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